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21.4.23 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 

Message from Mrs Rawlins – 21.4.23 
  
Welcome back to the Summer Term!  We hope you and your family were able to enjoy a break 
over Easter.  It has been lovely to see all of the children again this week, and we hope that the 
weather will continue to improve to allow us to be using the school field for playtimes.   
 
Our Muslim families are celebrating Eid today, and we hope they have a happy time celebrating 
with family and friends.   
 
Industrial action – strike days:  Mr Tull has emailed a letter out earlier today to share information 
with you about two planned strike days.  Please do have a read of his letter.   
 
Year group information:  Mrs Morris and Mrs Dowdall are emailing out year group information 
letters today to give you an update on the learning planned for your child’s year group for this half-
term. 
 
Year 6 SATs meeting:  The PowerPoint presentation from the Year 6 SATs meeting, which was 
held just before the end of term, has been added to the ‘News and Events’ section of the school 
website.  If you were not able to come along to the meeting, you may find it helpful to look at this 
presentation for key information.  
 
In school next week: 
Monday - Level 1 Bikeability training:  this is for children in Year 3 or 4 whose parents/carers 
have booked them a place.  Do remember that children doing the training will need to have their 
bike with them on Monday!   
Thursday - Class 10 assembly:  This begins at 9am.  Please note that it is taking place on 
Thursday and not Friday.    
Thursday – industrial action:  Thursday is proposed as a strike day – please see Mr Tull’s letter 
for more information. 
 
As always, please do contact us if we can be of help.  If you have any specifically KS1 questions, 
please contact Sophie Morris at smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and for anything particularly 
involving KS2, please contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
  
Kind regards 
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
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